
From: Diane M 
Sent: Monday, 27 February 2017 6:47 PM 
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee <lacsc@parliament.qld.gov.au> 
Subject: Submissions to the Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee - DVConnect's official 
endorsement of the Red Rose Foundation submission 
 
Attention to the: 
 
Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee 
lacsc@parliament.qld.gov.au 
 
I am writing as CEO of DVConnect to advice that DVConnect officially endorses the submission 
provided to the Committee by the Red Rose Foundation.  DVConnect contributed to the RRF 
submission as a member of the foundation. 
 
I apologise for the lateness of this endorsement and hope that it will be considered by the Safety 
Committee. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Diane 
Diane Mangan 
CEO 

www.dvconnect.org  
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